
 
 
 
 
 
Our Reference:  220608096096 
 
 
 
 
9 June 2022  
 
 
Cody C  
 
E-mail: fyi-request-19516-0d61846d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
 
Dear Cody  
 
I refer to your official information request of 31 May 2022 seeking a copy of the Council’s most 
recent Drinking Water Safety Plan.  Therefore, please find attached a copy of the Water Safety 
Plan for the Garrymere Water Supply, which is the latest plan prepared by the Council in 
November 2021 (Attachment A).  
 
I trust this answers your current query.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Nichols 
Governance Manager 
 
 


